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Governor Appoints ROWE Engineer Deveron Q. Sanders, PE, to State Boards 

of Professional Engineers and Architects 
 

 

FLINT, Mich., April 29, 2019 – Michigan Gov. Gretchen Whitmer appointed ROWE 

Professional Services Company Project Engineer Deveron Q. Sanders, PE, to the 

Michigan Board of Professional Engineers, which he will also represent as a member of 

the Michigan Board of Architects.  

 

Sanders’ term on the two boards began April 5 and will expire March 31, 2023. The nine-

member Michigan Board of Professional Engineers was created to license and regulate 

the practice of professional engineering in Michigan. Board members work with the 

Michigan Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs to oversee the practice of 

licensed engineers. The nine-member Michigan Board of Architects regulates the practice 

of architecture. 

 

Gov. Whitmer wrote in a letter to Sanders, “I have every confidence that you will find great personal satisfaction 

in these important positions and that the State of Michigan will benefit from your background and experience. It 

is a great and noble privilege to serve the people of Michigan. I know that you will do the people’s work with 

excellence and integrity and that you will never take lightly the responsibility the people have given you. Thank 

you for taking this challenge and thank you for working with me to build a strong and bright future for our great 

state.”  

 

Sanders is a project engineer in the Design Services Division in ROWE’s corporate office in Flint, where he 

assists with design and construction engineering for various transportation, land development, and municipal 

projects. He earned a B.S. degree in civil engineering from the University of Michigan. Sanders is a member of 

the Conference of Minority Transportation Officials (COMTO) - Michigan Chapter, for which he serves on the 

several committees, and is a 2016 recipient of COMTO’s national Emerging Leader Award. He is a Flint 

resident who has worked at ROWE for seven years. 

 

ROWE’s headquarters is in Flint, Mich.; additional offices are located in Lapeer, Mt. Pleasant, Farmington Hills, 

and Grayling, Mich., and Myrtle Beach, SC. 

 

ROWE is a full-service professional firm specializing in civil engineering, land surveying, aerial 

photography/mapping, landscape architecture, and community planning. 
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